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I am submitting testimony in opposition of LD 1337. Imagine seeking refuge and 
being turned away because of who you are. That is not the Maine way. Trans women 
already struggle to find safe and suitable shelter, and face higher risks of violence 
when experiencing homelessness. I urge you to vote 'Ought Not to Pass' on this bill. 
Thank you, Meredith


